
From: Solveiga Arnite [mailto:solveiga.arnite@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 12:02 PM
To: Greta <gretavvg@pasvalys.lt>
Cc: Lielupe <lielupe@partneribalielupe.lv>
Subject: Re: Fwd: Cross-country cooperation
Dear, Greta,
that's ok. We would wait you in our office - http://www.partneribalielupe.lv/index.php/par-mums/kontaktinformacija - on 28th of December between 10:00 and 13:00. Let me know at what time you are planning to arrive.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Merry Christmas!!!
Best regards,
Solveiga Arnite
Partnership Lielupe
Cross-country project manager
+371 29177553


